
The Van Buren Local School District in Van Buren, Ohio seeks 
positive, dynamic candidates for its high school principal 
position.  
 
Qualified candidates should possess the following: 

 Ohio secondary principal license 

 Proven record of instructional leadership 

 Commitment to collaboratively shape a vision of academic success for 

all students 

 Management skills with the ability to cultivate leadership in others 

 Strong interpersonal, writing and communication skills 

 Can inspire others, creating a climate conducive to high expectations 

and mutual respect 

 Contributes to and adapts to community culture 

 

The position will follow a 260-day contract and salary will be determined 
using the district administrative salary schedule.  Interviews will begin in 
early March with the final selection made by mid-April.  The contract will 
start August 1, 2018. 
 
Interested candidates should e-mail the following to Tim Myers, 
superintendent (tmyers@vbschools.net) by March 1, 2018: 

 Cover letter 

 Current resume 

 Five references including contact information 

 A one-minute video detailing why you feel you are best-qualified 
for this position. 

 

Van Buren Schools is a public school district located in Van Buren just outside of Findlay in northwestern Ohio.  Our student 
enrollment is approximately 1,100 students K-12 with all students served on one campus.  District enrollment has gradually increased 
with managed growth in our district, some of which lies on the northern edge of the city of Findlay.  Findlay has been named in the 
100 top communities for young people, the best hometown in Northwest Ohio, and is a three-time “Top Micropolitan Community in 
the U.S. for New and Expanding Facilities”.  Findlay and Hancock County are home to Marathon Petroleum, Cooper Tire and Rubber 
and other distinguished companies while maintaining a small-town feel. 
Celebrating our 100th anniversary as a school district in 2017, Van Buren is a high-achieving, innovative district.  Students regularly 
perform at high levels on state and national assessments and our teaching staff has been recognized repeatedly for instructional 
strategies and programming.   
We began implementing a 1:1 computing program in 2008 and currently, all students in grades 3-12 use a school-issued technology 
device.   
We pride ourselves in being a small school district with big opportunities and continue to work toward our district-wide 
vision:  Empowering students through one team. 


